
Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 

 

  

 

           SAFEGUARDING IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 

• Do you have concerns?  

• Has someone made a disclosure?  

• Who can you talk to?  
At Birches First School the safety of our children is of upmost importance. It is everyone’s 

responsibility to safeguard our children but speak to one of the people below if you are worried.  

PLEASE LOG ANY CONCERNS ON CPOMS 
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Mrs E Buckley 
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Mrs C Banks 

 
Club Manager 

(Club/Y3)  
Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead 

 

 

 
 
 

Protect and safeguard the welfare of all our children. 
 

If you have a concern about the safety of a child contact Staffordshire Children's Advice and Support (SCAS) 

by clicking here or by phone; 0300 111 8007  

Opening times: Monday to Thursday 8.30am to 5.00pm, Friday 8.30am to 4.30pm                                              

Outside of the hours above, on weekends or bank holidays, please contact the Emergency Duty Team by 

phoning 0345 604 2886 

Working together to help safeguard our 

children 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Care-for-children-and-families/Childprotection/First-Response.aspx

